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From:                              Environment and Protection
Sent:                               08 October 2012 09:39
To:                                   Lendore, Estelle
Subject:                          FW: Tesco Stores Ltd, 721 Harrow Road, Sudbury, HA0 2LL
 
Fya
Lorna
 
From: Adrian.Adolphus@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Adrian.Adolphus@met.pnn.police.uk] 
Sent: 06 October 2012 19:27
To: Greg.Bartley@uk.tesco.com; Patel, Yogini; Environment and Protection
Cc: Angela.Reeve@uk.tesco.com; Feri.Askew@uk.tesco.com
Subject: Tesco Stores Ltd, 721 Harrow Road, Sudbury, HA0 2LL
 
Dear Yogini,
 
With Regard to the below E-mail from the applicant which agrees three conditions as listed the police have no further representation
to the application for a new premises licence at the above location at this time.
 
Yours sincerely

Adrian Adolphus 
Licensing Sergeant PS10QK 
Wembley Police Station 
603 Harrow Road 
Wembley 
HA0 2HH 
T:020 8733 3206 
M:07776 462 611 
Int: 743206 
E-Mail: adrian.adolphus@met.police.uk 
Follow Brent police on twitter via : @MPSBrent

 
 

 

From: Bartley, Greg [mailto:Greg.Bartley@uk.tesco.com] 
Sent: 05 October 2012 08:59
To: Adolphus Adrian - QK; Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk; environmentandprotection@brent.gov.uk
Cc: Reeve, Angela; Askew, Feri
Subject: Tesco Stores Ltd, 721 Harrow Road, Sudbury, HA0 2LL

To address the concerns of the Police regarding our Premises Licence application for our proposed store at 721 Harrow
Road, Sudbury we would request the following conditions be added to the licence, if granted.
 

·         CCTV shall be installed to Home Office Guidance standards and maintained in a good working condition and
recordings shall be kept for 31 days and shall be made available to police and licensing officers if required. 

·         No high strength beers, lagers, and ciders above 5.5% ABV shall be stocked with the exception of premium beers.
·         A clear and unobstructed view into the premises shall be maintained at all times.
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Kind regards
 
Greg
 
 
Greg Bartley
Tesco Licensing Manager
greg.bartley@uk.tesco.com
01707634837
From: Adrian.Adolphus@met.police.uk [mailto:Adrian.Adolphus@met.police.uk] 
Sent: 04 October 2012 19:36
To: Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk; environmentandprotection@brent.gov.uk
Cc: Team, Licensing
Subject: Tesco Stores Ltd, 721 Harrow Road, Sudbury, HA0 2LL
 

Dear Yogini,

Please find attached a formal police representation to the application for a new premises licence at the above location...
<<Rep Tesco Sudbury.doc>>

Yours sincerely

Adrian Adolphus 
Licensing Sergeant PS10QK 
Wembley Police Station 
603 Harrow Road 
Wembley 
HA0 2HH 
T:020 8733 3206 
M:07776 462 611 
Int: 743206 
E-Mail: adrian.adolphus@met.police.uk 
Follow Brent police on twitter via : @MPSBrent

 

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch
offenders, prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our
capital safer.

 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it
from your system.  To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in this email without the
permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law.  Consequently, any
email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding
agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with
other employees or agents.  The security of this email and any attachments cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are
routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of content can still occur during transmission over the
Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).
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Find us at:

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk
Twitter: @metpoliceuk

 

 

 

This is a confidential email. Tesco may monitor and record all  emails. The views expressed in this email are those of the sender and not Tesco.

Tesco Stores Limited
Company Number: 519500
Registered in England
Registered Office: Tesco House, Delamare Road, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire EN8 9SL
VAT Registration Number: GB 220 4302 31

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders,
prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer.

 

 

 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are intended solely for
the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. 
To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in this email without the permission of the sender.
MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law.  Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be
read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email.
The MPS accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents.  The security of this email
and any attachments cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption
of content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication are solely
those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).

 

Find us at:

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk
Twitter: @metpoliceuk
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